Minutes from PPG 10th April  2013
	Attendees:
             
	Dr. Pete Love
Mike Lawrence
Ken Fletcher,

Pat Fletcher

Donna McGowan



	Apologies:


	Huw 


	
	


DM, Attachment to go with minutes of last meeting from David Jamieson
ML, CCG information for Pat Fletcher and a booklet with more information regarding CCG

ML, Healthwatch/Link update Link does not exist anymore and Healthwatch took over on 5th April 2013 with no consultation with Link, there are no offices, and no board has yet been recruited, no-one from the board of Link is on the hoard of Healthwatch and as the appointments need to be made in the same way as a job applicant no-one is interested.

ML, has been approached by CHC (Consultative Health Care) with regards to working with HEFT and also the Consultative Committee at Solihull Hospital.

ML, Has carried out his last ward observation at Heartlands

ML, Update on Dementia meeting, need to arrange for a GP to attend PSL suggested approaching the Care Homes to attend, ML suggested that we would need support from the PPG members for the meeting we are holding.

PSL,( in answer to comments made at last meeting re the building etc) We have many restrictions because it is a conservation area and a listed building.  The partners did look at moving to the Northbrook site however the Care Trust decided that we were not interested.  We should focus on why patients still come here, No locums, three nurses, same day appointments, lots of practices are struggling at the moment but we are not.  External parking – it may be possible to extend our car park and we need to put in a planning application, we do provide everything that other practices do.
AOB

Huw Barstow had decided to step down from the PPG committee.

Date for next meeting: June 5th at 1pm

